Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: surplus pupil spaces
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Please can you show the forecasted number of surplus pupil spaces in secondary schools in the local authority by year group (Year 7 to Year 11) for academic year 2025/26. Please show this as one total figure rather than broken down by each school.

Answer:
Latest forecasts for 2025/26 secondary surpluses:
	Academic Year
	Year 7
	Year 8
	Year 9
	Year 10
	Year 11

	2025/26
	94
	42
	52
	52
	80


You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
